
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS MAY 8, 2016 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  671 

PREPARATION HYMN:  602 

COMMUNION HYMN: 519 

RECESSIONAL HYMN: 715 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

MAY 7, 2016 TO MAY 15, 2016 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  

the gifts. 
 05-07      4:00 PM   Mother’s Day – For all Mothers 
 05-08 9:30 AM Mother’s Day – For all Mothers 
 05-09    9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 
 05-10 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 
 05-11    7:30 AM       David Shartrand – Nancy Lomini 
 05-12    7:30 AM Claudine Lull-Barber – 

Aunt Maggie 
 05-13    7:30 AM     Lucy Young –  

John & Ann Christopher 
 05-14   4:00 PM William Shiely – The Family 

Barbara Foti – Sandra Ernst 

David Shartrand – The Family 
 05-15    9:30 AM Michael McCullough -                 

(5th Anniversary) – The Family 

John Granger -  Wife, Paula 
 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 05-09 Acts 19:1-8                         Jn 16:29-33 

Tues. 05-10 Acts 20:17-27                     Jn 17:1-11a 

Wed. 05-11 Acts 20:28-38                     Jn 17:11b-19 

Thur.  05-12 Acts 22:30,23:6-11             Jn 17:20-26 

Fri.     05-13 Acts 25:13b-21                   Jn 21:15-19 

Sat.    05-14 Acts 1:15-17, 20-26            Jn 15:9-17 

Sun.   05-15 Acts 2:1-11,1 Cor 12:3b-7,12-13 
                                            Jn 20:19-23 

Sponsor of the Week 

 

LaBRAKE 

MEMORIALS 
Saratoga Springs 

584-6660 
 

K & A 

MEMORIALS 
Schenectady 

381-6090 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – MAY 14 AND 15, 2016 

         4:00 PM 9:30 AM 

LECTOR A. Gregoire L. Lucas 

CUP 1 D. Kruk H. Burke 

CUP 2 C. Kukan P. Johnson 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 J. Wilson A. Seaver 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 C. Gregoire T. Cappuccitti 

CUP 3 B. Corlew D. Schoch 

CUP 4 R. Kruk D. Stec 

SERVER M. Konik A. Arocho 

SERVER C. Merenberg E. Higgins 

GREETER M. Cybulski R. Wainwright 

    
FINANCIAL STATISTICS:  4/25-5/1/16 

OFFERTORY  $4,673.83 ENVELOPE USERS 161 
DEBT REDUCTION   1,010.00 ATTENDANCE 431 
ASCENSION          7.00   
EVANGELIST        88.00   
MOTHER’S DAY      695.00   
MASS STIPENDS       190.00   
TOTAL INCOME $6,663.83 TOTAL EXPENSES $11,806.18 

Next weekend’s second collection is the monthly 

Building Maintenance collection.  Last month’s 

collection amounted to $1,821.69 and $657.00 

was withdrawn for various repair/maintenance 

items during the month of April.  Thank you for 

your generosity. 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember in your prayers those 

members of our parish who are sick or 

suffering in any way, as well as those in 

hospitals and nursing homes and all of 

our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends, and those who have died 

recently, especially, Sharon J. “Cheri” 

Parvis, mother of Jaime (Derek) Forkel,. Keep in 

your prayers the men and women in our armed 

forces who are serving our country. 

 The Week Ahead 

Tues., May 10 Sandwich Making – 11 AM – PC 

Thurs., May 12 City Mission Meal – 5 PM 



SEVENTH SUNDAY OF EASTER  MAY 8, 2016                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 

A BIG THANK YOU!!     I would like to express my 

deep thanks to everyone who 

had a part in planning and 

executing the celebration of my 

40th anniversary of ordination.   

I am aware that many people were involved and 

many who worked behind the scenes.  I want to 

thank everyone for an Amazing Celebration! 

Fr. Peter 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Mother’s Day honors all our mothers and their 

enormous sacrifices. Mother’s Day 

encompasses more than just the 

honoring of those who have borne 

children. It is the celebration of 

motherhood -- the divine nature of women.  May 

we all feel a deeper appreciation for the great 

blessing of motherhood, not just when we 

celebrate Mother’s Day, but every day! 

 

Job Opening – SICM is looking for a Summer 

Lunch Site Supervisor for Collins Park.  Average 

workweek is 10 -15  Hours.   The position is open 

to college students or recent high school 

graduates.  No experience necessary.   For full job 

description and expectations please stop by the 

parish office. 

Community Outreach – City Mission Evening Meal 

Can you be part of the team that will serve the 

evening meal at City Mission on Thursday, May 

12?  A total of 10 volunteers are needed and 

children are encouraged to 

participate but must be 12 years 

old and accompanied by a 

parent/adult.  Start time is 5 PM 

and you will be finished and on 

your way home by 6:30 PM.   

Please sign up on the volunteer sheet posted on 

the bulletin board in Holy Family Hall and be sure 

to include your contact information (phone and 

email).  Questions?   Contact Kathy Brooks on 

280-1478 or email brookska@nycap.rr.com 

 

Dorothy Sokol, Parish Life Director at Our Lady of 

Grace will be leaving the parish on June 1st and 

will be taking a similar position at St. Francis of 

Assisi (formerly St. James) in Albany. 

 

 
 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the 

Lenten Rice Bowl campaign.  We recently sent a 

check for $261.93 to Catholic Relief Services for 

their food security projects around the world. 

 

Our Annual Tag & Treasure 

Sale is only TWO WEEKS 

away!  Please see today’s 

bulletin insert for important 

information regarding drop off 

dates & times.  All items 

should be brought to the side 

gym entrance at the Parish Center on the 

specified days & times ONLY.  Please remember 

that it is not too late to bring in jewelry (gold, 

silver, costume, broken pieces, etc.) or books.  If 

you need to arrange for a different time for a drop 

off, please contact Tom Hyland (Tel. 370-1758 or 

email hyles714@aol.com).  

 

2016 Bishop’s Appeal Update:  

Two weeks into the Appeal and 

we have received 138 Pledges 

and/or Gifts totaling $42,840 

toward our $70,555 Assessment 

Goal!  We are ahead of last year’s progress at this 

time ~ let’s keep it going!  Please remember that 

pledges may be paid over an 8 month period of 

time making it easier to give to the Appeal.  

Check out the Bishop’s Appeal website: 

www.TheBishopsAppeal.org for more information 

and options of giving.  Pledge/Gift envelopes are 

also available in Holy Family Hall and the back 

entrance. 

Are you missing your box of 2016 

envelopes?  We have a large 

number of boxed envelopes at 

the Parish Office that were not 

picked up over the winter in Holy 

Family Hall.  If you are a winter 

traveler or someone who kept forgetting to pick 

up your envelopes on your way out of church, 

please call the office and we will get your box to 

you.  If you are not presently using envelopes and 

would like to do so, there is a sign-up sheet on 

the table below the “Welcome” bulletin board.  

Using the envelope system of giving greatly helps 

the office staff and gives you a year-end 

documentation for your income tax. 

 

mailto:hyles714@aol.com
http://www.thebishopsappeal.org/

